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Steering Committee 
As well as approving the Collection Workgroup’s recommendations, at their last meeting in November 

2017, the Steering Committee appointed a new Chair for 2018.  Amy Stormberg (Amery Public Library) 

was recommended by the Steering Nominations Committee and approved by the Committee.  In 

addition, the Committee discussed and submitted enhancements for Wisconsin’s Digital Library to the 

OverDrive Wishlist. 

 

 

 


